
E-470 PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY LEVEL 3 DC FAST CHARGE FACILITIES FOR 
ELECTRIC VEHICLES 

 

*********************** 

The E-470 Public Highway Authority (the “Authority”) is thrilled to offer ChargePoint electric vehicle 
(EV) charging stations to our customers!   

Below are some details, rules, and reminders about EV charging and the use of our charging stations.  By 
charging at our facilities, users agree to abide by these rules and regulations on a good faith basis.   

*********************** 

The Basics: 

The Authority offers two charging stations at our Administrative Headquarters Facility building, located at 
22470 E. 6th Parkway in Aurora, CO.   

Both of our stations are ChargePoint Level 3 DC Fast Charge stations.  Each stations has one (1) CHAdeMO 
connector and one (1) SAE Combo connector.  Please note that our stations will only accommodate Level 
3 vehicles.   

Our stations require that users be registered with ChargePoint.  While we do not charge a fee for use of the 
stations, ChargePoint does require that users swipe a ChargePoint card to activate charging functions.  
Please visit www.chargepoint.com for more information. 

*********************** 

Reservations: 

The Authority’s charging stations are available on a reservation basis through the ChargePoint smartphone 
app. 

Access to each charging station is available in 1-hour increments via the app or through ChargePoint’s 
website.   

We ask that users who wish to charge on a “first come, first served” basis without reservations check the 
app before charging to avoid interfering with another user’s reservation.  If stations are open and unreserved, 
users are welcome to charge as needed.  

*********************** 

Etiquette: 

First and foremost, our EV parking spots are for charging EVs and plug-in hybrid vehicles only!  Please do 
not park your non-EV vehicle in our EV spots.  We have many other parking spaces available for your use!  

Please limit your charging time to a maximum of one hour or until the time that your vehicle is fully charged, 
whichever comes first.   

We ask that you do not unplug another driver’s vehicle, even if that vehicle is done charging.  If you have 
concerns about a vehicle lingering in an EV parking space after it is done charging or for longer than its 
allotted time, please contact the Command Center at 303-537-3449. 

http://www.chargepoint.com/


Once your vehicle is charged, please move it to a non-EV parking space so that other drivers may use the 
charging station.  The ChargePoint app has a notification system to alert you when your vehicle’s battery 
is approaching a complete charge.  

*********************** 

Safety: 

Please practice safe charging habits!  We ask that you properly manage charging cords by neatly placing 
them back in their holders and tucking excess cord length in, close to the stations themselves.   

If you notice anything that looks amiss, please notify the Command Center at 303-537-3449. 

 


